From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Heslep, Alison (AADNC/AANDC)
Kierney Leach; Jen Potten
Morton, Tim (AADNC/AANDC); Dave Bynski; Mr. Rob McCullough
Re: Gordon Lake - FDCD
February 8, 2018 9:57:41 PM

Hi Kierney (Jen) and Tim,
As you know, the GLG project wishes to seek approval to commence with hauling of waste
rock to the Camlaren tailings containment area as soon as regulatory approvals will allow. The
detailed construction plan was submitted today and we have requested to reduce the
submission deadline as per part D Item 6 of our Water Licence from 45 days to 5 days prior to
commencement of construction activities.
As per part D Item 8 of the License, written notice must also be given a minimum of 10 days
prior to commencement of construction. I am writing to also request that this timeline be
reduced to 5 days to match the request for Part D Item 6.
Also, I wish to formally notify both the board and inspector that DNV plan to commence with
hauling of waste rock to Camlaren as early as February 13th (5 days from now) pending the
above noted approvals.

I can be reached via email and or phone anytime tomorrow to answer any questions.
Thank You,
Alison
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
From: Heslep, Alison (AADNC/AANDC)
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 1:38 PM
To: Kierney Leach
Cc: Morton, Tim (AADNC/AANDC); Dave Bynski; Mr. Rob McCullough
Subject: Re: Gordon Lake - FDCD

Hi Kierney,
As per our discussion today, INAC is seeking approval to submit the final detailed construction
plan 5 days prior to commencement of the operation.
The plan will be submitted today on behalf of our consultant Stantec.
Thank you,

Alison
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
From: Kierney Leach
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 12:22 PM
To: Heslep, Alison (AADNC/AANDC)
Subject: Gordon Lake - FDCD

Hi Alison,
The Board is going to be in town next week for the MVRMA workshop, and we could try to hold a
quick meeting on February 13th to accommodate a more immediate decision. The Board package I
have drafted includes your 10-day prior to construction request, however you mentioned on the
phone that sooner than 10 days would be better. I could updated the package to say you have more
recently requested 5-days, and if the FDCP is submitted today, that would mean you could
commence on February 13th pending/following the Board’s decision (Feb 8-Feb 13 = 5 days). Let me
know your thoughts, and give me a call if you would like to chat further.
Thanks,
Kierney Leach B.Sc., M.Eng
Technical Regulatory Specialist
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board
7th Floor, 4922 48th St. | PO Box 2130 | Yellowknife, NT | Canada | X1A 2P6
ph 867.766.7470 | mobile 867.688.8197 | fax 867.873.6610
kleach@mvlwb.com | www.mvlwb.com
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